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From: Dusty Pilkington
To: "Dustin Pierce"
Subject: BL-17-00024 Galloway (Unionville)
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 9:06:41 AM
Attachments: 2689_001.pdf


Dustin,
 
This is a quick courtesy email with concerns over the revised BLA. I will send a transmittal of
comments after the period ends.
 
Thanks,
 
Dusty
 


From: Holly Erdman 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 10:43 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject:
 
Hello Dusty,
 
Attached are my comments for the Galloway BL that I sent in December 2017.  I haven’t seen a
revised site plan giving me the information I ask for in this attachment.  Until this additional
information is provided, Public Health will not be able to give approval of this proposed BL.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Holly Erdman
Environmental health specialist
Kittitas county public health department
507 N. Nanum street, suite 102
Ellensburg, wa. 98926
 
509-962-7580
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